FREEDOM OF INFORMATION ACT 2000/ENVIRONMENTAL INFORMATION REGULATIONS 2004 
Your request for information has now been considered and the Council’s response to your questions is shown below.

Now there is no potential argument about commercial confidentiality, please can you let me know what was the result of the tender/sale process of the former Depot building in Western Park, Leicester, including the name of the purchaser and the sale date, price and terms. Please (now that the tender has finished) also identify the number of bidders and what their bids were (obviously identities can be anonymised) and why each was rejected or accepted.
Officers have now reviewed their files. Offers were invited for a long lease of the property, to be submitted by the 15th January 2015. One offer of £60,000.00 was received, which was acceptable to the Council and an agreement to grant the lease conditional upon the lessee obtaining planning and other consents) was completed in August 2016, and the lease was granted on the 2nd May 2019. The leasehold title to the Depot is registered at the Land Registry and title details can be obtained by application to the Registry and payment of the appropriate fee. Therefore, this letter constitutes a refusal notice under Section 17.1 of the Freedom of Information Act 2000 because an exemption under Section 21 of the Act is being applied, namely, the information is accessible by other means.
You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request, please write, explaining your grounds of appeal, to: 

Internal Review

Information Governance & Risk
Email: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk
